
Site Report – Meshik School– Feb./Mar. 2018 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Kasie Luke - Principal 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
Mr. Ream’s class do hands on science projects with  
starburst learning about the earth’s layers.  
 

  

LPSD 3 man Basketball Champs! 
● Good Sport Team in IGI: Natasha Christensen & Alyza Shellikoff! 
● All Tournament Team in IGI: Natasha Christensen & Severin Shangin! 
● MVP: Severin Shangin 

 

Severin Shangin & Shawn Kalmakoff are attending March CTE for 
Maritime! 
 
 

Personnel  
Meshik School is very grateful for the continued support of our Tutor, Shakim Blackwell. We are glad to have 
Aaron Kalmakoff as our reliable custodian, Ms. Holly Matson as our cook of many years as well as Richard 
Zimmerman to fill all Classroom Aide, PE Aide, and Bus support, alongside Ms. Kari Welch roles for our 
school! 
 
Ms. Kirsten Buckmaster will be moving to Nondalton for 18-19. We have hired Alex Sipherd for the high 
school position. He will be coming to Meshik with a wife and two young children. 
Ms. Shelby Gallis will be joining the Meshik School team for 18-19, as well as returning staff Katie & Richard 
Zimmerman, Chrissy Hall, and Tim & Kari Welch! 
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Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
Teachers are teaching, and students are studenting as best they can :) We completed our textbook order 
and are thinking ahead for the 18-19 school year/transitions of teachers leaving and the new ones coming 
in.  

Technology Progress 
SPED/SESA use of cameras has been very helpful. 
Our laptops and iPads are all up to date for State Testing. Students are getting familiar with the testing 
program and practicing weekly with Tutor, Mr. Blackwell 

Facility Update 
Our front entrance doors are able to be used as an exit in case of a fire, but are not usable on a daily basis 
due to rust/weathering. Community and students are aware - we use alternative doors.  
Community of PTH took GREAT care of our school following carnival. We appreciate the thoroughness in 
cleaning after such a huge event! 

LSAC Activity 
Feb. LSAC was held 2/7/18 see minutes attached. 
HIGHLIGHTS: 

● Carnival planning/Facility Use 
● LJMS Fundraising 
● Culture Week funding 

Volunteer Report 
Toni Christensen volunteered to help organize Student Government Store order for Carnival. 

Professional Development 
Ms. Katie Zimmerman attended a Special Education Conference, and others are participating via distance as 
assigned.  

Pupil Attendance 
Student attendance for Feb. in Meshik School was 98%! 
We encourage attendance among families each LSAC. 

Student and Staff Safety 
Students are reminded of wearing shoes, making good choices, and taking care of themselves mentally and 
physically weekly. Students are taking part in Safe Children’s Act lessons mandated by the state to 
understand healthy relationships and what they look like.  
Fire drills are practiced each month.  

Subsistence Calendar 
Teachers are feeling the pressure to make sure all education opportunities/levels/standards are met in our 
shortened school year. Students are being held more accountable with use of education maps (older 
students) and homework (younger students) to take ownership for their work/progression.  
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